THE ANN ARBOR COMMUNITY CENTER, Inc.

established in 1923



May 18, 2018

Rev. Yolanda Whiten President & CEO

Jennifer Alexa, Deputy Clerk Office of the City Clerk 301 E. Huron, 2nd Fl Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Dear Jennifer,



As per your request and as per the agreement for termination of a polling location. We are requesting termination of the Ann Arbor Community Center building as a polling location.

Thank you for your help with this.

Sincerely,

Yolanda Whiten

Rev. Yolanda Whiten President & CEO